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Kansas City Lawyer Comments on What Employers Need to
Know About the Families First Coronavirus Response Act

News

3.25.20 

Employers have many questions about the Families First Coronavirus Response Act, which goes into

effect on April 1, 2020. In an interview with the Kansas City Business Journal, Samantha Monsees

comments on the two main provisions of the Act and how these provisions might impact employers.

The article ends by pointing employers to Fisher Phillips’ COVID-19 resource center for real time

updates on what employers need to know amid the pandemic.

To read the article, visit the Kansas City Business Journal (subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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